Rachel Tibbetts

From: dc.support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Sent: 30 August 2022 10:04

To: DC Support

Subject: New comments for application 22/01488/0UT

New comments have been received for application 22/01488/0UT at site address: OS Parcel 5616 South West Of
Huscote Farm And East Of Daventry Road Banbury

Address:
3 Allens Orchard,Chipping Warden,Banbury Oxon Ox17 1LX

Comment type:
Objection

Comments:

Comments: Documents do not seem to be viewable from this website so Transport Impact assessment cannot be
read.

Objection: Traffic arrangements seem badly thought out.

Having a mini-roundabout just off the J11 roundabout is ridiculous as traffic will back up across the motorway
junction.

This is another example of creeping expansion of Banbury east of the M40 demarcation line. The A361 already
hosts more HGV traffic than ever - possibly exacerbated by the works on A43 for Hs2 - This development will
increase HGV traffic using the A361 north to M1 and impact villages of Wardington, Chipping Warden and Byfield
that are already under severe pressure from Hs2 construction vehicle movements.

Case Officer:
David Lowin

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..



